
ANESTHESIA CREDENTIALS COMMITTEE – MEETING NOTES  

SEPTEMBER 1, 2020 

TELECONFERENCE 

 

Members Present: 

Dr. Scott Van Dam, Chair 

Dr. Ed Kusek 

Dr. Jay Crossland 

Dr. Brent Henriksen 

Dr. Carl Kimbler 

Dr. John Bridges 

 

 

Dr. Van Dam called the meeting to order at 6:30pm Central. 

 

Dr. David Johnson presented on anesthesia regulations in states across the country.   

 

The Committee reviewed the draft updates to ARSD 20:43:09 and provided feedback.  The 

Committee requested additional review at a future meeting. 

 

The Committee was notified that Dr. Fast resigned his position on the ACC due to time constraints.   

 

The Committee was asked to review the Western Surgical and Sedation Moderate Sedation Course 

application relative to ARSD 20:43:09:04(1) prior to the next meeting.        

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:15pm.   

 

 


